

School News

12th February 2020

Diary Dates:

Children break up for half term 12/2/20

INSET Days 13/2/20 14/2/20

Children return to school 24/2/20

Parents' Evenings Tues 10/03/20 Thurs 19/03/20

Y6 Challenge Day at THS 2/3/20

Word Book Day
(Come dressed as your favourite book character)
5/3/20

Welcome to this week's newsletter!

Half Term

Just a reminder that today is the children's last day in school this half term, as the 13th and 14th are INSET days. We hope you all have a wonderful break and look forward to seeing the children back on Monday 24th February.

Parents' Evenina

Thank you for returning the Parents' Evening appointment slips to school. Appointments will be sent out to parents during the first week back after half term.

School Sports Kit

Please could you return any school sports kits that pupils have worn for sports events and tournaments – we have a few missing.

Paint the Town Red

An enormous thank you to everyone for supporting the Medical Detection Dog charity on Monday. Your generosity raised an amazing £250, which will go towards helping those who are suffering from Diabetes. Thank you also to Mrs Whitby and Mrs Watson for organising and leading such an interesting assembly.

After School Clubs

We hope the children have enjoyed attending afterschool clubs this half term. Most of the staff-run afterschool clubs have now finished. The only clubs to still run after half term are Football and Book Club on Fridays.

Splash Art club will start on Thursday 27th February for the new group. All the children who have a place at Splash next half term have been notified by the school office.

Wishing you all a fabulous half term!



School office: admin@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk,

Executive Headteacher: head@tarvin.cheshire.sch.uk Head of School: lorraine.skellon@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk



01829 732731